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Reference:   FOI.2621.20 

Subject:    Equality reports 

Date of Request: 2 March 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
I am writing to request for a copy of the equality report in 2017 and 2019 for Hywel Dda University 
Health Board. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University publishes all of its equality reports (Strategic Equality Plan) on its website.  
The UHB has therefore applied an exemption under section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 to this request. A section 21 exemption permits the non-disclosure of information that is 
already reasonably accessible within the public domain. 
 
The UHB’s published equality reports can be found via the following link: 
http://www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/862/page/61233 
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